
 
August 20, 2001 
 
Dear Chuck, 
 
What a spectacular evening you shared with us in the marriage of our daughter. We 
have so many fond memories to take away with us and you played a huge role 
in those memories. 
 
You are a professional all the way, and yet your compassion and sincerity were 
evident in everything you did. You took control of our event and helped make it 
more enchanting than I could have ever expected.  
 
We just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you again for everything you did 
to help make the evening one that our guests and we will always remember. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara and Tim Jones 
  and the new Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Odom 
 

 


